2023-2024 Girls Basketball Skills Sessions
7th & 8th Grade Girls ONLY

If you are interested in attending the Girls Basketball Skills Sessions,
please click on the QR code below. You will need to sign in with your
KISD student ID and password in order to access the Google Form.

In order to participate you must be cleared in Rank One, which means
ALL of your required forms have been uploaded into the website and
your status shows “CLEARED".

These skills sessions are ONLY for girls who will be in the 7th or 8"
grade at McMeans Jr. High School during the 2023-2024 school year.




